
Budget Workshop 
 

The Waddington Town Board held a budget workshop on Thursday, September 21, 2023 @ 7PM 
in the Municipal building. 
 
Present were:  Supervisor Travis McKnight and Council members:  David McBath, Kelley Tiernan, 
Melinda MarƟn, and Thomas Hunter. 
 
Also present:  Carol A. Burns, Town Clerk and David Putney, Highway Superintendent. 
 
Call to order:  Supv McKnight called the meeƟng to order @ 7PM. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance:  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Supv McKnight presented the Town Board with a parƟal tentaƟve budget.  He noted that the 
preliminary budget needed to pass by October 5th.  He told the board that there were wage 
increases of 2% except for the Town Board and the Town Supervisor. 
 
The budget was reviewed line by line with discussions.  The Board also discussed exploring the 
purchase of a new truck and the lease of an excavator.  This will be further discussed at the 
regular meeƟng. 
 
Supv McKnight told the board he would finish plugging in the revenues and send them an 
updated copy of the tentaƟve budget before the October 2nd meeƟng. 
 
Adjournment:  A moƟon was made by McBath, seconded by Tiernan to adjourn the meeƟng @ 
10:00PM.  Ayes:  All 
 
Respecƞully submiƩed, 
 
 
 
Carol A. Burns, Town Clerk 
 


